
Desserts

Starters

DOUBLE CAULIFLOWER CHEESE 7.95

PIGS IN BLANKETS 4.75

YORKSHIRE PUDDING 1.50

STUFFING BALLS 3.00

SEASONAL VEGETABLES 3.95

Something on the side

COOKIE STACK

Two homemade Deck cookies with
ice cream and biscoff sauce

STICKY TOFFEE PUDDING

Served with custard or ice cream

BREAD AND BUTTER PUDDING

Served with custard or ice cream

Sunday Menu

Mains

THE DECK BURGER 16.95

6oz handmade chuck burger in a pretzel bun, with
bacon, smoked cheese, onion rings and rustic fries 

VEGAN MEDITERRANEAN LINGUINE 15.95

A blend of delicious Mediterranean vegetables in a
arrabiata sauce

SWORD FISH 21.95

served with crushed new potatoes, seasoned vegetables
and a mango salsa (gf)

BRAISED AUBERGINE 15.95

With spiced cauliflower, cannelloni beans concassé with
crispy kale and spring onions

Sunday classics

MUSHROOM WELLINGTON 16.50

With raisins and crispy garlic, served with rosemary
potatoes and smooth gravy (ve)

STRIPLOIN OF BEEF 19.95 

Locally sourced slow cooked strip loin served slightly
pink with our homemade yorkshire pudding, goose fat
and thyme roast potatoes and rich gravy (gf)

PRAWNS PIL PIL

Served shell on in a sweet chili and ginger sauce,
topped with coconut shavings

ASPARAGUS WRAPPED IN STREAKY BACON

Paired with a perfectly poached egg and a truffle
hollandaise sauce

BUFFALO MOZZARELLA SALAD

With pea and watercress, paired with broad beans and a
mint and lemon dressing

WILD MUSHROOMS FRICASSÉE

Sautéed in garlic and thyme (ve)

ASIAN CHICKEN SKEWERS

Served with a teriyaki slaw

WELSH CHICKEN 17.95

Freshly cooked and served with sage and onion stuffing
ball, pigs in blankets and goose fat and thyme roast
potatoes (gf)

BRAISED PORK LOIN 17.95

With an apple sauce and pork crackling, served with
goose fat and thyme roast potatoes, sage and onion
stuffing and a rich gravy (gf)

All our Sunday classics come with seasonal vegetables

Choose any of our delicious starters for £7.50

Enjoy a dessert of your choice for £7

CARAMEL CHOCOLATE BROWNIE

Served with ice cream (ve)

CRÈME BRÛLÉE

With a shortbread shell and fresh
strawberries

THE DECK SUNDAY SHARER 36.95

Braised pork loin, half roast chicken and strip loin
served on a platter with pigs in blankets, stuffing,
Yorkshire puddings, crackling, apple sauce, roast
potatoes and an indulgent rich gravy (gf)

8OZ WELSH FILLET STEAK 32.50

Cooked to your linking and served with rustic fries,
confit mushroom and tomato and a balsamic glaze


